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Firstly, well done to our Year 6 children this week, their focus, discipline and 
effort did not go unnoticed. Year 6 children across the country have been 
taking their end of Key Stage 2 SATs tests this week. These tests project 
towards GCSE at secondary school, help support where potentially schools 
might need to improve and are a summative assessment of whether a 
child has met Government expected standards, working towards these 
standards or are demonstrating a greater depth of learning. The results 

will be released in July and will reported to Year 6 parents. 
 
Thank you to the team of teachers, teaching assistants and                           
governors who helped support our Year 6 this week.  
 
Of course, these tests do not, and can not, measure what any child is 
fully capable of. Whatever your views on SATs, we at St Peter’s strive 
to prepare every child for life in Modern Britain and the challenges 
and excitement this does, and will bring. 
St Peter’s strives to prepare children with integrity, aspiration, a hard 
work ethic but also to celebrate, be proud of themselves and of their 
achievements whilst reflecting to improve by going that bit further; 
Going Beyond Expectation. All expressed as a ‘Take Care’ ethos; we 
ultimately want the very best for each and every child. Together in 
Achievement! 

 
 
 
 
 
Recently, I have noticed a handful of football shirts making their way into PE lessons and sports clubs. I want every 
child to feel proud to wear our school PE kit / colours. Wearing football team shirts can lead to a distraction from 
learning and are therefore not part of our school uniform. Please save these football shirts for out of school. Thank 
you. 

 
At this time of year it is quite common for footwear to be a little tighter as we come to 
our summer term ending and the last thing parents/carers are thinking about is new 
shoes because this is a ‘ready for September’ thing. I totally understand. However, a 

handful of the footwear coming into school is not waterproof, leading to interesting smells to say the least. Please 
consider doing what you can to uphold our school uniform at all times, especially as the warm summer months are 
almost upon us.    https://www.eastbridgfordstpeters.co.uk/school-uniform/ 
 
 

Thank you for your continued support. 
We value your trust in us. 
Don’t let issues grow. 
Stay safe. Stay connected.  
Take Care.  
Mr Tomlinson. Head Teacher 

Edition No.217 

 

Oh Lord, bless our school, help us to Take Care of ourselves, each other,                 
the world and with our work. Amen 

Our House Teams ~ Our Christian Distinctiveness 
Striving for Life in all its fullness John 10:10  

Click on the hands to take 

you to a video of our school 

take care prayer in sign 

language. 

DIARY DATES (summer term 2023):  
MON – WED 15th -17th/05/23 – Y6 Residential to Whitby  
WED 24/05/23 –Class Photos & Whole School Photo   

Half term Monday 29th May – Friday 2nd June 
Return to school: Monday 5th June 2023 

WED 14/6/23 NSPCC safeguarding Workshops in the                  
morning for UKS2.  

FRI 16/06/23 – PTFA Father’s Day Breakfast Bags  
MON 19/06/23 – Toot Hill Parents’ Information Evening for 

Y4&5 5pm held at St Peter’s  
MON – WED 19th -21st/06/23 – Y4 Residential to Dukes 

Barn  
THURS 22/6/23 School Music Concert in the school hall, 

from 5.30pm 
Saturday 24th June East Bridgford Village Show.  
WED 28/06/23 – Sports Day: Juniors from 9am.  Infants from 

1.15pm.  
Adults to bring your own chairs. 

 

THURS 29/06/23 PTFA BBQ (St Peter’s Day) 
FRI 30/06/23 INSET DAY (SCHOOL CLOSED) 
MON 3/7/23 ‘New’ Class swap session, meet your teacher 
MON 3/7/23  Yr6 Toot Hill induction day 
TUES 11 & WED 12/7/23 UKS2 Production  (TUES matinee & 

evening. WED evening) 
WED 19/7/23  Year 6 Leavers’ service in Church from 2pm  
THURS 20/07/23 – Race for Life 
FRI 21/7/23 Last day of term /Final assembly 

 
Future Dates: these are on our partner Newsletter – Weekly at a 
Glance https://www.eastbridgfordstpeters.co.uk/stream/
newsletters/full/1/-//  

Rotary Art/Photo Competition. 

This year the Winners will be   
displayed at East Bridgford       
Garden Centre on 1st & 2nd July 
2023. At this time, even 'I' do not 
know if children from St Peter's 
are any of the Winners. 
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We are very proud of 
Isla from year 5 for 

performing at                    
Newark Palace                 

Theatre last weekend 
in 'Grease' 

Ethan successfully completed 
his stage 7 swimming badge at 
the weekend. He has worked 
really hard over the past few 

weeks and we are very proud of 
how strong a swimmer he has 

become. 

 

 

By Gloria Y5 

Fun with Play-Doh By Alvee Y5 

Oliver is very 
proud of                     
winning a 

bronze medal 
at his                                                                                   

gymnastics 
competition 

this week. Well 
done Oliver!  

George has been 
hand rearing his 
Cade lambs for 
the last 3 weeks 
ready for them 
to be released 
back into the 

field.  

Reis (Reception) was                     
awarded a silver medal in his                                      
gymnastics competition. We 
are very proud of him for 

trying so hard!   

Chloe took part in 
her first              

gymnastics                 
competition and 
did really well 

achieving a bronze 
medal. We're all 

very proud of her 
well done Chloe!   

Isla has worked 
really hard                        

practising for 
her gymnastics 

club competition 
and was       

rewarded with a 
silver medal. Well 

done Isla! We 
are so proud of 

you.  

Just wanted to send a quick note 
for Oliver this week , he got player 
of the week at Lowdham Academy , 
his coaches where 
really impressed 
with his hard 

work and team 
work as well as 
encouraging all 
his team mates 
through out the 

session. 

Coronation celebration at                               
St. Peter’s CE Academy #togetherness 


